The theme for the month of September is “positive attitude.”	

· Please take the opportunity if you are hungry in the morning, help yourself to a healthy food item to start the day. This will be set up outside our Student Lounge.
· Do not forget that tomorrow we sell cheese pizza for $2.00 a slice and we have the canteen open at lunch.


Fundraiser
Our Fundraiser is going very well. Each student is asked to sell at least one calendar. Some students are becoming very competitive and have sold numerous calendars.  Remember there are prizes to be won and the fundraiser is for all students so we can have different fun activities and events. Way to go Barnhill!
· Our plan is to run this fundraising campaign until Tuesday, October 12th. That is the Tuesday after Thanksgiving.

Athletics and Activities:
There will be a boys’ soccer game this afternoon versus Samuel de Champlain. The game starts at 4:00 p.m. so please be at the field by 3:40 p.m.
There will be a cross country practice today until 3:45 p.m. Please have your drive here by 3:45 p.m.
CONGRATULATIONS to the cross-country team who competed at Forest Hills Invitational yesterday. A HUGE shout out to Sally Horrobin, Braden Hewey and Ava Grinton for placing 1st place in their race. Mrs. Graham and Mr. Stuart are very proud of all of you. Way to go Barnhill.
Mrs. Roy is looking to start a weekly after school music club. The club is open to anyone who is interested in learning piano or guitar, no experience necessary. If this sounds like something for you, bring your lunch to the Art room next Monday at noon for more details.
1. The Terry Fox walk went very well. Thank you to everyone for their donations.
2. Hope everyone has their Orange Shirt on today…here is Ms. Ferguson to explain what the significance of Orange Shirt Day is!!
The National Day of Truth and Reconciliation is an opportunity to acknowledge and commemorate the legacy of residential schools. In recognition of this day, the flag will be lowered to half mast, and we will have a moment of silence.
Thank you to all those who wore their Orange Shirt to honour the Indigenous children who attended residential and day schools.  



Have a terrific Thursday.
